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Dear Council,

This is an example of the soil conditions within about 100ft of 145th. The old power pole here on 148th and Ninth
 Place was removed last fall. The neighbors and workers observed that it filled up with water immediately due to the
 very high water table. Ever since, they keep filling it with dirt every few weeks and it sinks.

This is an example of potential problems in this FEMA "liquefaction zone " next to the 145th corridor.
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Thank you for your attention.



Janet Way, President 

Shoreline Preservation Society



Sent from my iPhone
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